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Easter Bonnets 

Thank you to all children who took part in our 

spectacular Easter Bonnet Parade this morning! The 

children looked amazing and it really made us feel like 

spring has sprung! Thanks to all parents and carers for 

helping with making the bonnets – you are a creative 

bunch! 

 

 
 

 

Thanks to staff who donated eggs for our Easter raffle. 

There are going to be some very happy chocolate-filled 

children this weekend!  

 

 
 
Parking 

Traffic is still very hectic around school at drop off and 

pick up times. We urge parents/carers to leave cars at 

home if possible and  try walking to school during the 

summer term. 

 

Website and Blogs 

Our school website is the best place to look for the most 

 up todate news. On the website you can access your  

child’s class blog where staff upload pictures from  

trips and events in school. 

 

Dinner Money & Milk 

Please ensure your child’s dinner money is up to date and  

if you want them to have milk for the Summer term the 

cost is £6.97. 

Please order this at the office.  

 

  
 

 

Trips, Visits, Visitors & Events 

This half term, children have enjoyed trips to the Sea Life  

Centre (Y2) and to Lytham St. Anne’s (Y5). After half term 

Y4 will be off to The Manchester Museum to see the Ancient 

Egypt and other exhibitions. 

 

Science week went with a whizz and a bang! Many thanks to 

those parents and carers who came to see the exhibitions in the 

hall. The children and staff were delighted that you came. 

 

Children in KS1 had a some special visitors too! We had our  

chick egg hatchery (won for us by a wonderful piece of writing 

by Gracie in Y4). All six eggs hatched and the chicks enjoyed  

their stay at Park View. They are now back on the farm in the 

fresh air. 

We also had a  visit from Indra from the Hindu temple  

who showed the children Hindu artefacts and shared stories. 

 

 
 

Attendance and Punctuality Update  

Attendance is currently 94.5%. Our school target is 96%. 

12.4% of children are classed as ‘persistent absentees’ as 

their attendance has dropped below 90%.  5.2% of these 

pupils are unauthorised holidays .Punctuality is 93.3%. 34 

children (20 families) frequently arrive after the doors close 

at 9.00am. 

Next term we will be holding another 100% attendance day 

where all children present are entered into a prize draw to win 

a £20 voucher of their choice. We will let you know the date 

as soon as possible. 

 
All that is left is to wish you a peaceful and happy Easter.  

We look forward to seeing you all on Monday 16th April at  

8.50am. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://airmail.calendar/2018-02-02%2009:00:00%20GMT

